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Traffic Advisory   
 

Eastbound Lane Closure on I-10 On-Ramp, Main Street Over 
Union Bridge Exit 

Las Cruces, NM 
 
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be 
doing emergency work beginning immediately on I-10, eastbound lane, on-ramp 
Main Street Over Union Bridge exit. Work will continue until further notice. 
 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project, you may contact Ryan Tafoya, Project 
Manager New Mexico Department of Transportation, at 575-525-7313, 
ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us, thank you! 
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